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The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Director of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT28DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Re: Raychel Ferguson - Governance 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NCSWSO/1 

Our Ref: AD-OS46-13 

Date: 26th March 2013 

I refer to the above. I would be grateful if you would provide me with copies of the 
following documents: 

1. "Letter Chief Executive, Management Executive. The Allitt Enquiry April 1994-
referred to in document 224-004-124 

2. "Fatal Case of Hyponatraemia in Altnagelvin Hospital" referred to in document 
077-00S-006/7. Please clarify for what purpose this document was used, by 
whom and when. 

3. "Summary of the investigation" referred to in document 021-02S-062. 
4. A copy of the correspondence referred to in document 160-084-001 - "I would 

confirm that I have furnished Counsel with the copy correspondence to/from Mr. 
Taylor ... " 

I would be grateful to receive these documents on or before Wednesday 10th April 2013. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anne Dillon 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfas\, BTl 4GB 
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